
Webinar recording July 2019: an update
from Christine Tacon

Following the success of her first webinar for suppliers back in April, on
Wednesday (3 July) Christine delivered a 30 minute summary of her main
messages from the Groceries Code Adjudicator (GCA) 2019 conference and took
questions from participants.

A recording of the webinar is now available:

3 July 2019 Webinar: An update from Christine Tacon.

Register online to be notified of future webinars.

If you have any feedback on the webinar, please contact the GCA at
enquiries@groceriescode.gov.uk.

http://www.government-world.com/webinar-an-update-from-christine-tacon/
http://www.government-world.com/webinar-an-update-from-christine-tacon/
https://youtu.be/14c0OgUhGUU
https://form.jotformeu.com/91681572858370
mailto:enquiries@groceriescode.gov.uk

